OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL

Headteacher:

Mr Jonathan Hart

Telephone: 01869 345283

email: office.3065@fritwell.oxon.sch.uk



Fritwell Church of England Primary School

East Street Fritwell Oxfordshire OX27 7PX

Monday 4th January 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Further to my communication yesterday I write to inform you that, due to Union advice and those it affects, **Stingrays** will be open fully to pupils on <u>Thursday and Friday</u> but on <u>Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday</u> will ONLY be open to Critical Worker children and Vulnerable pupils. The Critical Workers information is provided in the link below and places are strictly available within the criteria of those working on the front line in response to Covid 19. *Please let the office know as soon as possible if you require a place*.

Critical Worker and Vulnerable Criteria

Online support for pupils remaining at home will be on Microsoft Teams.

Obviously at the present time school is open for all other classes. Whilst other unions are supporting teachers teaching full groups, we totally support colleagues who are following their union directives.

I do realise that this is inconvenient for parents and we will do all in our power to support pupils so that their learning is not adversely affected.

Please keep alert to the parent mail as the situation is changing by the hour.

Kind regards,

Jonathan Hart

Headteacher







